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Board of Directors Meetings

The Board will continue to normally hold regular,  bi-monthly Meetings at 7 
P.M. on the 3rd Tuesday of every other month at Christ United Methodist 
Church 6101 Grelot Rd, Mobile, AL 36609.. However our next meeting will 
be held early on Tuesday, November 14, 2017 due to Thanksgiving being 
the following week. Board meetings are open to all Inverness residents who 
are welcome and encouraged to attend and participate.



Yards of the Months
Congratulations to recent recipients:
                      July              6512 Charingwood Drive N.

                     August             6505 Charingwood Drive N.

                      
                   September             6403 Falconwood Court

Anyone having questions about selection criteria should call Bill or Gina Cassady 
(666-9076). And our continued thanks to Gina and Bill for the time and energy they give 
to encourage community beautification.



Traffic Safety

Daylight is getting shorter, school is back in session, and football season is here. Fall 
holidays such as Halloween, and Thanksgiving are coming up which always bring visits 
from family and friends to the neighborhood. With that comes increased pedestrian as 
well as vehicular traffic. Parking on the streets can create additional hazards. Visitors 
unfamiliar to our neighborhood may also introduce an element of danger due 
unfamiliarly with the neighborhood and street congestion. Please be mindful of these 
traffic conditions - SLOW DOWN in the neighborhood and STOP at all signed 
intersections. And remember, friends don’t let friends drive drunk.

Security 
We have new security cameras up and working at the  front of the neighborhood.
Residents however still need to be proactive in protecting their own property and 
looking out for each of their neighbors.
Do not leave valuable items in plain sight in vehicles parked outside, locked or 
otherwise.  Make sure your doors and windows are secure. You may also want to 
keep garage doors closed when not  nearby to observe activity. Always try to give 
your property a “we are at home look” by using light timers, putting mail on hold 
and suspending newspaper delivery when away.
If you see any suspicious activity in the neighborhood, please call the 
Mobile Police. The non-emergency number is 208-7211. If there is an emergency 
then don’t hesitate to call 911.

PARKING REMINDER

As per our Protective Covenants and Restrictions, Article IV, Section 11:
Automobiles may not be parked on the front or side lawn of any lot.



FALL, FIX UP AND CLEAN UP TIME
It’s still hot right now, but cooler weather is coming soon. So it’s the perfect time to get 

out and spruce up your property. Trim up your shrubs , edge the grass, power wash the 
walkways, replace that broken mail box post, get the house painted, and plant some fall 
flowers. Lets get the neighborhood looking good for the upcoming holidays. Halloween, 

Thanksgiving and Christmas will be here before you know it. Let’s try to impress the 
visitors to neighborhood, and keep our property values up while doing it.

WE LIKE OUR NEW LANDSCAPER

http://www.southernappeallandscape.com/Pages/default.aspx



UPCOMING EVENTS FOR NEIGHBORHOOD

Neighborhood Garage sale 
Saturday Oct. 7- 7:00am - 1:00pm. 

Contact Dale Gudeman if participating - 251-510-1103

I've Been Boo'd  
A fun way to connect with neighbors - all of October - flyers for 

booing are in a container on the porch of 6413 Glasgow court. Please 
boo before dark. Try to boo 2 other families.

Front Porch Friday - Oct. 20, 2017  
Starts 6:00 P.M. at the pool. Come in costume. Contest for children. 

Adults - dress like you did in high school. Proceed to front porches at 
6:30 P.M.. Front porches; 

Bill and Dorothy Ivy - 6505 Charingwood Dr. N.; 
Stephen and Shara Anderson and Elinor Fountain – 

6528 CharingwoodDr. N.; 
DJ and Kecia Connick - 6408 Falcon Wood Ct.



NOVEMBER WILL BE  “NEIGHBOR HELPING NEIGHBOR”
MONTH FOR INVERNESS

 Do something nice for your neighbor.

December Christmas party 

Dec. 9 - 6:30 P.M. at the pool. There will be a Polar Express train for 
everyone to go see neighborhood lights. Also a contest will be held 

house decorating in the neighborhood.



Stuff to do near Our Neighborhood

MEDAL OF HONOR PARK  APPROXIMATELY ONE MILE AWAY

BRAND NEW PLAYGROUND



NEW PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT

DOG PARK



FREE CONCERTS

WALKING TRAILS

PLENTY OF PARKING



ALSO THERE’S THE CONNIE HUDSON
REGIONAL SENIOR CITIZEN CENTER THAT’S

LESS THAN TWO MILES AWAY WITH PLENTY OF FREE
ACTIVITIES FOR SENIORS





POLICE PRECINCT INFORMATION                

 4th Precinct
The Fourth Precinct is commanded by Captain Randy Jackson and is located at 8080 

Airport Boulevard.

In 2015, the population for this area was approximately 93,950 residents with over 
50,929 calls for service.

Phone 251.208.1300 • precinct4@mobilepd.org
8080 Airport Boulevard • Mobile, AL 36608


